
   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Bulletin – 18th July 2024 
 
 
 
 

School Year Term Dates 2024 – 2025 
TERM 1 4st September 2024- 25th October 2024 

INSET DAYS 2ND & 3RD SEPT 

TERM 2 4th November 2024 – 20th December 2024 
 

TERM 3 6th January 2025 – 14th February 2025 
 

TERM 4 24th February 2025 – 4th April 2025 
 

TERM 5  22nd April 2025 – 23rd May 2025  
 

TERM 6  
 

2nd June 2025 – 22nd July 2025  
INSET DAYS 20th & 23rd JUNE and 11th JULY 

School Events 

18.07.2024 Year 6 – Leavers Production – Students to arrive at 5.30pm and Parents 
to arrive at 6pm 

18.07.2024 Year 6 – Swimming Lesson   

19.07.2024 Year 6 - Visit to Maidstone United and Surprise Activity 

19.07.2024 PTA Leavers Disco 6.00-7.30pm 

19.07.2024 Year 5 – First Aid Training in school 

22.07.2024 Reports home to parents 

23.07.2024 Year 6 – Leavers Assembly 9.30am  

23.07.23 Last Day of Summer Term 

            
 

Uniform update 
 

Many parents and carers will be purchasing new uniform this summer.  The Lenham Primary 
uniform policy has recently been updated and we would like to highlight the requirements 
around jewellery, footwear and hairstyles for when we return in September.  A copy of the 

uniform policy is attached. 
 
 

Holiday vouchers for FSM 
 

All children who are currently entitled to income based free school meals will continue to 
receive KCC funded supermarket vouchers this holiday to the value of £100 per eligible child 

– these will be issued via email on 22nd July 2024 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 

School reports 
 

School reports will come home with your child on Monday 22nd July, which is a change to the 
previous communication of Friday 19th July. The focus this week has been on ‘Move on Up’ 
and therefore children will be handed their report from their current year group teacher on 

Monday 22nd. 
 
 

School Meal price change – Caterlink have advised that prices for paid meals will be 
increasing to £2.85 from September 2024. Children in Year R, 1 and 2 are still entitled to a 

free meal as are children entitled to income based free school meals. 
If you believe you may be entitled to income based free school meals, the office can apply 

on your behalf or please apply via https://apply.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/kent 
 
 

Breakfast club – September 24 
 

We have unfortunately had to make the decision to increase the cost of breakfast club for 
the next academic year due to an increase in the overall running costs of the club.  From 

September 24 the cost for breakfast club will increase to £4.50 per session 
 

 
 

Lenny update 
 
 
 
Our Shaun of the Sheep, Lenny, has been placed in Maidstone 
somewhere.  
All our Children and Staff have placed our finger print on our 
sheep.  
If your children would like to take part in the trail over the summer 
please use the link below  
 
 
https://shaunheartofkent.co.uk 
 

 
 
 
 

https://apply.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/kent
https://shaunheartofkent.co.uk/


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


